Water Emergency Media Release
August 6, 2015,

The Village of Warwick Boil Water Notice issued on Sunday, August 2, 2015
has been rescinded. Testing of the system has confirmed that the system
meets required standards for bacteria. At this time customers may use
water for all purposes.

Customers may still experience dirty water and air in your lines. Please
allow it to run until it clears. If you find it is not clearing please contact the
Village Water Department 845-986-2031, ext 5. The Village will be flushing
the system next week in the evenings in an effort to clean the system of
remaining discolored water.

The Village has also removed the restriction on outside water use. As is
always the case customers are asked to conserve water.

The Village wants to thank our customers for their patience during this
unusual emergency.



